Ulysses L. Bridgeman, Jr.

February 10, 2017

Hon. Matt Bevin

Governor of the Commonwealth of Kentucky
700 Capitol Avenue

Suite 100

Frankfort, KY 40601

Dear Governor Bevin;

Please accept this letter as my notice of resignation from the University of Louisville
Board of Trustees effective immediately. Due to personal and business reasons and after much
reflection, I have determined that I cannot commit the time required to fulfill the important duties
of a board member in furthering the goals of the university.

It has been an honor to serve the University of Louisville for more than twenty years.

Sincerely,

VM/M/%’

Ulysses L. Bridgeman, Jr.

cc: J. David Grissom (via email)
Blake Brickman (via email)



